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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

 

Covid Email 

If your child or household member is having a Covid test please email an alert 

email covidalert@gcp.org.uk and again when you have received your results 

even if they are negative. 

 

Christmas Finish Times 

We will be staggering finish times on Friday 18th December as follows – 

Reception & Nursery      1:45pm 

Years 1 & 2                     1:55pm 

Years 3 – 6                      2pm 

 

Internet Safety 

Please can you be aware of what apps your children are watching when online. 

Ensure content is age appropriate and private. Thank you. 

 

School Books 

Our supply of reading books in school are diminishing rapidly, could we please 

ask if you would look around your home and return any school books the 

children may have forgotten about. Thanks  

 

School Nurse 

At present the school nurse can not do any face to face meetings but if you 

need any advice you can contact her on 07775 009035. 

 

Admissions Criteria 

The Archdiocese of Liverpool has asked our school to consult on a change to 

our admissions criteria for September 2022, we have emailed out all details 

yesterday. If you have any comments, please direct them to the Chair of 

Governors at school, or directly to the Archdiocese on the email provided. The 

consultation runs to 29th January 2021.The letter is also available on the school 

website.   
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Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mon 14th Dec – 

Christmas Jumper 

Day and Foodbank 

Collection. 

 

Mon 14th Dec - 

Christmas Lunch 

for Reception – 

Year 6 

 

Wed 16th Dec – 

Christmas parties 

for all years 

 

Fri 18th – finishing 

times – 

Nursery & 

Reception 1:45pm 

Years 1 & 2 

1:55pm 

Years 3-6 2pm 

 

Children Back – 

Tuesday 5th 

January 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:covidalert@gcp.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 


